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Gals	Team-Bocce	Gals-Carleen	Corsello,	Susan	Pastorini,	Carol	Zaccheo,	Marlyn	Unger,	
Lois	DeVincenzi,	Captain	Maria	Civello,	Diane	Marchant	&	Geri	Zeri	

	
Guys	Team-The	Italian	Stallions-Noel	Lanctot,	Bill	Hackel,	Don	DeVincenzi,	Don	Willey,		
Captain	Bob	Iacopi,	Bob	Murray,	David	Sear	&	Joe	Civello	
	
Will	the	Guys	or	the	Gals	win	this	year?		Twenty-two	teams	of	men	and	women	have	been	formed	and	
are	competing	for	the	coveted	1st	Place	title.		Playoffs	take	place	the	week	of	August	19th	through	the	
21st.		Good	luck	to	all	the	teams	playing.		
	
The	Pickleball	Club	vs	Bocce	Club	will	be	having	a	friendly	competition	again	this	year.		On	Saturday,	
August	17th	from	1:30	to	4:30	at	the	bocce	courts,	pickleball	and	bocce	players,	will	meet	for	the	first	



part	of	the	competition.		Then	on	Sunday,	August	25th	both	clubs	will	once	again	meet	on	the	pickleball	
courts.		If	you’re	interested	in	playing,	Bocce	Club	members	can	sign	up	and	find	more	information,	on	
our	club’s	website	at	www.villagesbocceclub.com	or	at	the	kiosk	at	the	courts.	Refreshments	will	be	
provided.		Whoever	wins,	a	good	time	is	sure	to	be	had	by	all	participating.	
	
Save	these	dates:	
Rossmoor	vs	Villages	Bocce	Club	on	Saturday,	August	31st.		Want	to	play?		More	information,	or	sign	up	
to	play,	see	our	club’s	website	or	contact	Jeanne-Anne	at	650-493-3638	or	jawhitacre@live.com.	
The	Village	Challenge,	Saturday,	September	7th	from	9	a.m.	to	3	p.m.		Marion	Logie	is	the	tournament	
coordinator	for	this	event.		Questions	contact	Marion,	at	408-274-2805	or	email	logiem@sbcglobal.net.		
	
Tip	from	the	courts:			When	measuring	is	taking	place	only	3	people	allowed	on	the	court—the	Referee	
plus	each	team	Captain	(or	their	Designate).	


